


WHAT A JOKE !!
  The other earlier proposed towers at the intersection of Yonge and Steeles radiating north and
west, whether still under consideration or possibly already approved during the FOG of Covid-19
while city hall was shut down to residents will already overstrain all services and  transportation.
Adding more towers moving west along Steeles Ave. West is insane. The current Ontario P.C. Party,
led by Doug Ford, in power in our province and the mandate proclaimed by said party to BUILD
BUILD BUILD is going about the need for millions of new homes in the wrong way. High rise
everywhere is not the answer. Massing of high rise building to this extent creates even greater
problems when built in such a small geographic area such as the block between Yonge St. to Hilda
Ave along Steeles Ave. West . Such development will make matters and living exponentially worse.
 
I ask that you carefully consider my statements contained in this Objection and turn down these
Applicants redevelopment  applications.
 
Yours truly; JACOB JOEL GINSBERG  B.ED., B.B.A., LL.B

 Hefhill Court, Thornhill
 




